FY 21 FFVP FAQ

1. Are signatures pages required this year?
Yes

2. I have completed the application, but we will have a new manager at Bell Elementary and I need the signature page.  
If an applicant has previously participated in the Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program the preceding year (2020-2021), the Signature Page from that year may be used for the 2021-2022 application. If this applicant is awarded for the 2021-2022 FFVP grant and needs to make changes to the Signature Page, the updated information can be submitted with the information to be returned to SCN.


3. We will have a new superintendent the end of July, that will require all applications (17++) to have a new signature page.  We will not be able have a signed signature page until the end of July.  Will this disqualify the applications that are due 7/9/21?
They can submit a signature page with the interim superintendent’s signature. If they cannot get a cafeteria manager’s signature at this time, the food service director can sign on behalf of the manager. If the site is awarded the FFVP grant, the signature page with the current superintendent and cafeteria manager can be updated and submitted with the budget information

4. Many of our Managers are not working this summer. Per their contract if we call them in to sign the FFVP grant application we have to pay them a minimum of two hours. Also, some are on vacation or out of the state and would not be willing to come into sign. Can we sign on the managers behalf?
Signing on behalf of the managers is acceptable. In the event the site is awarded the FFVP grant, the sponsor can submit an updated Signature Page with the manager’s signature when submitting the supplemental information provided to awardees.


